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i/ —.. | Pleanala

John Bourke

Carra '
Bonniconlon

Ballina

Co. Mayo

Date: 18 January 2024

Re: Proposed windfarm development including 13 no. wind turbines in Bunnyconnellan, Co. iayo and
hydrogen plant in Castleconnor, Co. Sligo.
Carrowleagh, Bunnyconnellan, Co. Mayo and Curraun, Castleconnor, Co. Sligo.

Dear Sir / Madam, I

An Bord Pieandla has received your submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter. '

The Board will revert to you in due course in respect of this matter. |
Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application
will be made available for public inspection at the offices of the local authority and at the offices of An
Bord Pleanala when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board or email
sids@pleanala.ie quoting the above mentioned An Bord Pieandla reference number in any
correspondence with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

PP

Lauren Murphy
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737275
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Lauren Murehx

From: Marine

Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 9:31 AM
To: SIDS

Subject: FW: ABP 317560-23

Attachments: John Bourke - landowner L6612.docx

From: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>

Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 9:24 AM
To: Marine <marine@pleanala.ie>
Subject: FW: ABP 317560-23

From: Deirdre Bourke <_>
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 8:01 AM

To: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>

Cc:

Subject: ABP 317560-23

Attached please find submission on observations regarding the above.
Please acknowledge receipt of this email and attached.

John Bourke
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Line
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Carrqa,
Bonniconlon,
Balling,

Co. Mayec.

171 January 2024

Case Number; ABP-317560-23

To whom it may concern

|, the undersigned wish to state that | own and farm land in Carra, Bonniconlon on
L6612, which is named as the construction haul route for Firlough Wind Farm and
Hydrogen Plant project. My family home is also on this proposed route and | was

dismayed to read the following:

4.12.4 Consents

A number of observations raised concerns that the relevant Statutory consents were
not in place for works required along the public road for Grid Connectfion,
interconnector and works to haul roufes including for passing bays. All landowner

consents for these works are in place.

It would be prudent that An Bord Pleandéla seeks proof of the landowner consents as

70% of the land adjacent to the L6612 is not in control of the applicant.

| also wish to state that | have not been consulted nor have | given consent for

proposed passing bays and road widening on my lands on L6612,

| request an oral hearing on this proposed project.

Signed: John Bourke



